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Change of CEO after completed bid from Castellum: 

Ylva Sarby Westman new CEO of Kungsleden 

Ylva Sarby Westman, Deputy CEO and CFO of Castellum, will also become CEO of 

Kungsleden, which is now a Castellum subsidiary. She will assume the position 

following Biljana Pehrsson stepping down from the role of CEO of Kungsleden and 

assuming the role of CEO of Castellum. 

Castellum completed the bid on Kungsleden on 15 November 2021, after which Kungsleden 

became a Castellum subsidiary. On 3 December 2021, the Kungsleden share was delisted 

from Nasdaq Stockholm.  

Earlier today, the Board of Castellum appointed Biljana Pehrsson as CEO and Ylva Sarby 

Westman as Deputy CEO and CFO of Castellum, equivalent to the positions they previously 

held at Kungsleden. They will assume their new roles immediately. 

Against this background, the Board of Kungsleden has today appointed Ylva Sarby 

Westman CEO of Kungsleden, alongside her role as Deputy CEO and CFO of Castellum. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Anna Trane, Head of Corporate Communications, Kungsleden +46 708 84 74 69, 

anna.trane@kungsleden.se 
 

 

About Kungsleden. We are people that create places and experiences for people. By developing and managing attractive 

and sustainable places, we offer people a better and more inspiring work experience. We are a long-term property owner 

focused on commercial properties in Sweden’s growth regions. As of 30 September 2021, we owned 207 properties with a 

total value of SEK 43,182 million. Kungsleden has been a Castellum subsidiary since November 2021. Read more at 

www.kungsleden.se 
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